
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Adult and Community, Councillor Graham Arthur has made 
the following executive decision:  
 
 

SUPPORTING INDEPENDENCE IN BROMLEY 
 

Reference Report: 
ACS PDS 210910  Supporting Independence in Bromley    
 
 
Decision: 
 
That the revised care management arrangements arising from the revised business 
operating model be endorsed. 
 
Reasons: 
 

The Supporting Independence in Bromley programme is a key driver of the Building a 
Better Bromley key aim of Supporting Independence and is a major priority of the 
Adult and Community Portfolio Plan. 
 
The revision of the business operating model for the delivery of adult social care 
assessment and care management services will change the way in which the Council 
deploys its care management resource to meet the requirements of the Support 
Independence in Bromley Programme into the future.  
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Adult and Community Services on 21st 
September 2010 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Graham Arthur  
Portfolio Holder for Adult and Community 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Legal, Democratic and Customer Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   28 Sep 2010 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   5 Oct 2010  
Decision Reference:   A&C10012 

 



 
 

 

 LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 
 

STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 
 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Adult and Community, Councillor Graham Arthur has made 
the following executive decision:  
 

 

CHANGES TO IN-HOUSE HOME CARE SERVICES AND DIRECTION OF TRAVEL 
 

Reference Report: 
ACS PDS 210910 Review of In House Homecare Service    
 
 

Decision: 
 
That, subject to the outcome of consultation, the proposals for the in-house Home 
Care Service be endorsed. 
 
Reasons: 
 

The Supporting Independence in Bromley programme is supported by the Building a 
Better Bromley key aim of Supporting Independence and is the key theme within the 
Adult and Community Portfolio Plan.   
 
The proportion of care delivered by the in-house Home Care Service has declined 
significantly over recent years and it is anticipated that this will continue to be the 
case, particularly as an increased proportion of service users receive personal 
budgets and more choose to take their personal budgets as a Direct Payment.   
 
The Direct Care Service, which includes the Home Care Service, has put forward a 
proposal for changes to the service in line with the Government’s policies on 
personalisation and in response to reductions in local government funding.  
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Adult and Community Services PDS 
Committee on 21st September 2010 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Graham Arthur  
Portfolio Holder for Adult and Community 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Legal, Democratic and Customer Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   28 Sep 2010 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   5 Oct 2010  
Decision Reference:   A&C10013 

 


